
July29,2019 

Gwen Pinson, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Northern Kentucky Water District Tariff Revision 

Dear Ms. Pinson: 

Northern Kentucky Water District hereby submits to the Public Service Commission 
the attached proposed revisions to the District's tariff. In addition, as requested by 
Commission staff, enclosed are a summary of proposed tariff changes and a version of the 
proposed tariff in tracked changes format. 

If you have any questions about any of these items, please contact either of us. 

Sincerely, , 

/,tJ#~ 
T. Alex Mattingly, Esq. 
General Counsel & Manager of Legal, Compliance, and Regulatory Affairs 
(859)-578-5455 
amattingly@nkywater.org 

and 

John N. Hughes, Esq. 
124 West Todd St. 
Frankfort, KY 40601 
(502)-227-7270 
jnhughes@ johnnhughespsc.com 

Attorneys for the Northern Kentucky Water District 

Enclosures 
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